During his Visit to the Families of the Martyrs killed during the Military Operations, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Calls Upon the Governmental Institutions and Affluent People to Care and Concern for Them



Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, stressed the need for the governmental institutions, affluent people, and dignitaries to take good care of the families of the martyrs of the popular crowd and security forces as well as to help them, noting that these martyrs sacrificed their lives and that we should communicate with their families. This came during His Eminence's visit to a number of martyrs' families in Baghdad on Saturday September 26, 2015. His Eminence also called during his visit the concerned authorities to call some streets and alleys by the names of martyrs as a commemoration and appreciation of their heroic positions in addressing ISIS criminal gangs. His Eminence was very pleased and delighted to meet the children and families of the martyrs, calling the Almighty to achieve their goal of serving them and communicating with them permanently.